fAdER GLngT Flogler Street Beautification Project

February 9, 2022 Construction Alert #36:

* The NE and NW corners on the northside of Flagler Street and 2nd Avenue are closed off to pedestrians
* This closure started on Tuesday, February 7, 2023, and should end on Friday, February 10, 2023.
* The area should reopen on Friday evening. This is due to sidewalk reconstruction and concrete delivery.
* The following businesses from 2nd Ave to 1st Ave will remain open for businesses:
Alfred Dupont Building, Primos Red Tacos, Lost Boys, Over 7 Under, UPS Store, D&R
Perfumes, The Bead District, Moises Jewelry, CJ Urban Wear and Watch Time.
* During this temporary closure, to access these stores, please walk from 1st Avenue eastbound on
Flagler Street. You will be able to walk on the south side of Flagler Street.
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» The SE and SW corners on the southside of Flagler Street and 2nd Avenue will now be closed

off to pedestrians on Monday, February 13, 2023.

* The area should reopen on that same day, Monday evening. This is due to sidewalk reconstruction.

* The following businesses from 2nd Avenue to 1st Avenue will remain open for businesses:
Miara Perfumes, Olympia Theater, Fernand Optical, Rok MIA, Mr. Tony’s Shop, Metro
Digital Computer, and Wells Fargo Bank.

* During this temporary closure, to access these stores, please walk from 1st Avenue eastbound

on Flagler Street. You will be able to walk on the northside of Flagler Street.

« For any additional information, please contact the Project Information Officer, Wanda Mendez,

at either mendez@miamidda.com or (786) 285-9407
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